
John’s Woods Home Owners Association Inc. 
P.O. Box 462, Lake Oswego, Oregon 97034 

www.johnswoods.com         email:  jwhoa@johnswoods.com 
 
 

The Fall debris pickup is scheduled for  
Monday, December 4. 

 
Allied Waste will have a crew available to remove yard debris from curbside in front of your home. 
Please have all material stacked and ready to be loaded by 7:00 AM the day of the pickup. 
 
Debris disposal rules: 
 
--Only Biodegradable paper bags will be picked up. Black plastic bags, will not be picked up.  
 
--Material to be removed is restricted to yard debris. Anything other than leaves, grass 
clippings, weeds, brush, and tree branches will not be picked up.  No dirt or rocks will be         
picked up. 
 
--Tree branches should be no longer than six feet, maximum diameter three inches. It is preferable 
that they be bundled and tied with light twine. 
 
--Individual bags or bundles should not weigh more than 60 lbs. 
 
--Please bundle rather than bag, as much material as possible.  
 
--Material should be stacked at curbside, and not in any other location. 
 
--Be sure to place heavier items on top, to prevent flying debris in case of windy conditions. 
 
PLEASE do not place material at curbside until the weekend of the pickup. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
This pickup is sponsored by the Association, in recognition that during the fall months the normal 
“single container per week” debris collection by Allied Waste is not sufficient for most residents. 
 
We hope that residents find this service convenient and worthwhile. 
 
John’s Woods HOA Inc. 
 
 

 


